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Gordon Richardson, the National NODA President 

Hope you have ‘come down’ from Saturdays final evening production of “Sweet Charity”. 

I am not simply a ‘figurehead’ that NODA trundles out to visit societies but I started at the ‘sharp end’ of 

organising committees, stage crewing, sound engineers and so on. Therefore. I realise what goes into such 

ventures and all ‘power to your elbow’ to the group which provided entertainment for the public that have been 

starved of live theatre for 18 months. 

Please pass on officially my best wishes and thanks to all the helpers, techies and cast for a job well done and 

thank you for the invite. Hope the rest of your run went as smoothly as the night I attended. 

 


